
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Year 1 News 
20th June 2025 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Year 1 team 

 

English –  We continued with our learning around The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch, using our summarising skills to write a 
book review of the story. We thought about who the characters were and the story setting before writing a short summary of 
what happens at the start, the problem they face and the ending (without giving it away for readers)!  

 
Maths – We are learning about place value to 100 and had fun exploring bigger numbers using 100 squares with practical 
resources to make different numbers. We then practiced counting in 10s and found it was much easier when we grouped 
items into 10s when counting larger quantities. Please practice counting forwards and backwards in 10s at home. 

 
Wider Curriculum – We designed and made fruit smoothies in DT, carefully chopping different fruits as well as juicing 
oranges, lemons or limes. The classrooms smelt lovely and most were very much enjoyed! In PE we have enjoyed 
practicing for sports day and we hope you really enjoyed watching – the children were fantastic with some great displays 
of teamwork and sportsmanship, especially in such heat!  

• Visiting Polzeath Beach – we are very excited!  

• Learning about Shanghai in Geography. 

• Orienteering in PE.  

• Creating an alternative ending to The Lighthouse 
Keeper’s Lunch story.  

• Preparing for our Stay and Learn session – we’re 
looking forward to sharing it with you! 

 

Polzeath Beach trip – Wednesday 25th June – Please send 
children in wearing appropriate clothes for the trip plus 
suncream, hat and a waterproof coat in their own bag.  
 
Stay and Learn – Friday 27th June - Parents are invited into 
school for some shared learning with their children.    
 

1B - Kate Clarke 
kclarke@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

1W – Jenna Folland & Ellie Lake 
jfolland@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
elake@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last 
two weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 

1B – Phoebe, Zara, Dexter W, Harlyn 

1W – Skyla, Alana, Rudy, Jessica 
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